

Gear Grinding Technology

**July 8,2016** 

## Dear Doug,

Thank you so much for your excellent collaboration in putting together such an inspirational program for our USA Subsidiary Team. You truly captured our needs and integrated them seamlessly into the customized program you developed for us. Not only was the day entertaining and fun, but also a real learning experience that directed us to look within ourselves to get an understanding of what we are passionate about. Everyone left the meeting inspired and motivated.

I really enjoyed working with you and hope we are able to collaborate on a future endeavor.

Regards,

**Michael Engesser** 

**President**